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Full Text

During its tenth session, the Permanent Forum emphasized that redefining the
relationship between indigenous peoples and the State as an important way to
understand the doctrine of discovery and a way to develop a vision of the future
for reconciliation, peace and justice. To that end, the United Nations Declaration
on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples provides a strong human rights framework
and standards for the redress of such false doctrines, notably in articles 3, 28 and
37. The Permanent Forum encourages the conduct of the processes of
reconciliation “in accordance with the principles of justice, democracy, and
respect for human rights, equality, non-discrimination, good governance and good
faith”.
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